
September 9, 2021 GCIS Minutes

~Meeting called to order at 7:04 with the Serenity
Prayer
~Recording Secretary not present
~Treasurer

*Motion to reinstate the $350 donation to the
Literature Office approved at the July GCIS
meeting.
*Very few deposits and payment activity in
August. There were only 8 transactions.

* $4000 in PNC Bank at the end of July.
* $3940 in PNC Bank at the end of August.
* GCIS is above the budget YTD for income.
*There have been very few expenses.
*There is less of a financial loss than

expected.
*There are only 30 directories. Directories
will be printed once the website is updated
by Directory Chairperson. There will be
fewer directories printed due to meeting
changes due to COVID.



Literature Office
*The Literature Office will be open two
Saturdays a month until the end of 2021.

*The Office is financially hanging in there.
*There will be another literature giveaway
before the end of 2021.

*Thanks to GCIS for their monthly
donation.

Recording Secretary not present

Website-nothing new to share.

Alateen
*There is an Alateen Survey that needs to
filled out by September 17. Parents need
to fill out a permission slip online if the
Alateen is under 18. Once given
permission, the Alateen can fill out the
survey.
*There is discussion from WSO about
Alateen Sponsors having physical ID
cards.
*Remind people and AA that Alateen is
still very active via ZOOM.



Public Outreach
*Laura M. is interested in being the
GCIS Public Outreach Chair.

Service Opportunities
*John’s term as GCIS Chair ends in
December. GCIS needs a Chair!
*John will be contacting all GCIS
Board Members and Chairs to see
who is coming back next year.
*An email will be sent out asking for
service work in these vacated
positions.
*Corresponding Secretary’s service
position ends in December. Please
consider service in this position
starting in January, 2022!

Next GCIS Board Meeting is November 11 via
Zoom.

Meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted by Caroline E.




